
Meeting information

Dec. 8, 2011
6 to 9 p.m.  
Battle Ground Community Center
Lewis River Reception Hall
912 E. Main Street 
Battle Ground, WA

What to expect
1. Brief presentation by staff 

2. Listening session 

�� each person will have three minutes  
to share their thoughts with us

�� comments will be recorded 

�� comment forms will be provided 

�� BPA will post a video of the meeting 
online with a summary of comments

B O N N E V I L L E  P O W E R  A D M I N I S T R A T I O N

Join us Dec. 8 for a listening session
We’ve been hearing from you through our comment process, but it’s time for us to 
get together again. BPA is hosting a listening session to give you an opportunity 
to share your thoughts with us in person. We’ll share the latest project news, but, 
mostly, we’ll listen. 

Can’t attend this meeting? You can submit your comments and find information 
about the project and the meeting online at www.bpa.gov/go/i5.

Draft EIS expected spring 2012
We had hoped to publish the draft environmental impact statement this fall,  
but we are still completing our analysis of the proposed alternatives and reviewing 
results of other studies. The draft EIS will be available in spring 2012. 

Learn more online or by request
We have more information available on our project website at www.bpa.gov/go/i5.  
You may also call 800-230-6593 to request specific information.

I-5 Corridor Reinforcement Project
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